From: registrar

Sent: August-22-17 10:03 AM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:17 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kim Clayton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My husband works two full time jobs and we still cannot afford our hydro. He does not see our boys grow up because
he has to work so much.

Our hydro in a rural area is almost $300 per month, we cannot afford any more increases. Hydro should not be
increased every year for the next 4 years.

It's robbing people and making families like us have to choose what to pay each month, food, electricity or
rent/mortgages. No one should never have to work so much that it affects their health and well being. All for what? To
line the pockets of an already wealthy company and it's associates. These increases are wrong morally and it's about
time the OEB realizes how dire of a situation Ontario consumers are in. No more increases if anything it needs to
decrease and be made more affordable. No reason for any increase other than greed. The people of Ontario are fed up
and work hard without having to pay more for something that should be made affordable for all.

-- Attachment --





